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National Walk Safely to School Day -
Whole School

Now in its 23rd year, National Walk Safely to School Day (WSTSD) is an annual event when all
Primary School children will be encouraged to walk and commute safely to school.
It is a Community Event seeking to promote Road Safety, Health, Public Transport and the Environment.

Date: Friday, 20 May 2022

Time: Meet between 8:30am - 8:45am
Teaching and learning will begin at 9am as per usual.

Where: At the junction of Botanic Ridge Boulevard & Station Creek Way.

Who: All CSPS students are invited to Walk Safely to School on this day, parents are welcome to
join in also.

Permission Permission to attend this event will be required by QKR no later than Thursday, 19
May at 12pm.

Please note:
● This will be a $0 transaction via QKR
● Please ensure a permission form is complete for each child
● Permission is required for planning purposes

Further
Information:

Staff will be present at the roundabout reserve at the junction of Botanic Ridge Boulevard
and Station Creek Way between 8:30am and 8:45am. They will then walk with small
groups of children from the reserve to the school grounds.

Please ensure that you do not leave your children at the reserve if there is no teacher
there to supervise them.

Special Guests: Members from the Cranbourne Police Station will be joining us to help promote walking
safely to school.

MONIQUE TEMPONE & JESSICA COOK
School Community Council Team
Monday 16 May 2022
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